
October Donations 
 

The BDSRA Foundation has been remembered many times in the past month by families and friends 
affected by Batten disease. Thank you for your generous contributions. This support for the vital 
mission of research and services for families is crucial to supporting families, advocating for change, 
and funding research. These reports are reflective of the dates September 28th-October 27th. 

 
John Patterson on Behalf of Nora & Gabriel Patterson 
Sarah Blalock on Behalf of Eric & McKenna Lowden 
Jackie Richards on Behalf of Luke Watson 
Grandville United Methodist Church on Behalf of Neifert Family 
Barbara Church in Honor of Marisa Jade McAlhany 
Sarah Etheridge in Honor of Evelyn Nowicki 
Tina Horn in Honor of Jewel Skumlien 
Joel Reynolds in Honor of Rex Timko 
Nancy Sandbrook in Honor of Carol and John's Grandchildren 
Carolyn Spillson in Honor of Norman J Liedel 
Dana Bein in Memory of Geoffrey Habershaw 
Tony and Katie Ferrandino in Memory of Drew Ferrandino 
Gregg Froio in Memory of Melissa Lynn Froio 
Vanessa Hirt in Memory of Jon Stephen Donaldson Jr. 
Thomas Keller in Memory of Kate Benroth 
Charles and Wanda Leffler in Memory of Julie Leffler 
Eric Maas in Memory of John Stephen Donaldson Jr 
Joel Maynard in Memory of Ryan Maynard 
Barbara and Larry McDonough in Memory of Christopher 
McDonough 
Sally Ann Oliveti in Memory of Christopher DiCapua 
Lori Pirooz in Memory of Evelyn Nowicki 
Susan Robles in Memory of Evelyn Rose Nowicki 
Rosemary Salvoni in Memory of Jon Stephen Donaldson, Jr. 
Joan Schmidt in Memory of Celia Betz 
Lena Stell in Memory of Catie & Anne Allio 
Fred and Janet Surrey in Memory of Michele and Lauren Surrey 
Steve and Bonnie Thompson in Memory of Mary Abel 
Community Foundation of Louisville Depsoitory in Memory of Clay 
Cunningham 
Robert Duncan 
Betty Ruth Fry 
Keith Johnson 
Trent Lewis 
Rene Martinez 
Guy Moore 
Amy Fenton Parker 
Darlene and Randy Royalty 



Carolyn Tazza 
3 Bros Running Company LLC 

 


